
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing effort to enhance our community 

library resources, we are reaching out to solicit donations for our library inventory cataloging 

initiative. 

Our library is committed to providing diverse and accessible resources for all community 

members. As we expand our collection, we aim to properly catalog these materials to improve 

access and usability. Your generous donations will directly contribute to the enhancement of our 

library services. 

We are specifically looking for the following types of donations: 

• Books (fiction, non-fiction, children's literature) 

• Educational materials and resources 

• Magazines and periodicals 

• Media (CDs, DVDs, audiobooks) 

All donated items will be categorized and integrated into our library inventory. In appreciation of 

your contribution, we will provide a receipt for tax purposes, along with recognition in our 

library newsletter and website. 

If you would like to make a donation, please contact us at [Library Contact Information] or visit 

us at [Library Address]. We appreciate your support in helping us create a richer learning 

environment for our community. 

Thank you for considering our request. Your generosity can make a significant impact! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


